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Restoration of the roof, balustrade and gutters on the Farrand addition is substantially complete.!!
The additional project to restore the front facade, started in early September, is also 
substantially complete.!!
AB & JR Hodgkins has been asked for a quote to restore the entrance garden fence. The firm 
has also been asked to assess the remaining front facade of the addition and the rear wall in the 
accessible bathroom for water damage and need for restoration. A quote for that anticipated 
work has also been requested.!!
Projects being carried over to 2015 are: painting of the rear and barn-facing wall of the Farrand 
addition and replacement of the glass in the greenhouse with polycarbonate. !!!!


